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Rod Mays and Shaun Walvoord
perform during the tribute to
Judge Oren Harris. The tribute
was a money raising event for
OBU and was held at the Excele-
sior Hotel in Little Rock.

Musical TALENTS

With the School of Music being one of the school’s strongest departments,
it was no surprise that a variety of organizations were available to students.
From the Singing Men to the University Choir to the Ouachi-Tones,
students had plenty of chances to find an outlet.

hen the clock
signaled the
end of the first
half of a foot-
ball game, it
was time for the marching
band to take the ficld for its
halftime performance.
Those few minutes the band
was on the ficld reflected
hours and hours of rchearsal
for the band members.
Muchofthesuccess
of the band was duc to its di-
rector, Craig Hamilton.
Hamilton took over the band
five years ago, and its num-
bers continued to grow
every year. Most AIC bands
in the sate boasted of at least
100 members, OBU hoped
to rcach that point within
the nextthree years. “We’'re
starting tobe noticed around

72 Music Clubs

the state,” said senior trum-
petplayer Jim Lloyd. “This
wasbecause, although we’re
small, we didn’t have the
sound of a little band trying
to sound big.”

Bass Jeff Madlock
and drummer Mark Sand-
crs praiscd Hamilton as
begin a key to the band’s
success. Since coming to
Quachita, both lecamned to
play different instruments,
as well as improved on their
own tcchnique, by devoting
muchmore time to practice.
“We spend a lot of time just
practicing,” said Madlock.
“Because in this band,
you’re an actual person, not
just another number.”

“With Mr. Hamil-
ton as band director, lcader
of the drill design, music,

and color guard, he has the
job of four pcople at most
universitics,” said drum
major Kim Cascy. “He’s
tough on us, but he’s fair.”
Scnior flag twirler Dana
Runsick shared Casscy’s
feelings. “He worked us
very hard and expected a lot
out of us. That’s probably
why we’re always so well
prepared,” she said.
Although Hamilton
received much praise from
his students, he was the first
toadmit that they are instru-
mental in making the band
successful. With daily prac-
tice from 4-5:15 p.m.,
Monday through Friday, and
ashort practicc on Saturday
mornings before home
games, Hamilton practiced
the band hard to insure its

high quality sound.

“I believe we had
the best band asscmbled
since I’ve been here,” said
Hamilton. “I demanded a
lot out of our kids, but they
always mct the challenge
wecek after week.”

Midstream, the
marching band has added a
new show to its perform-
ance. The band performed
“Songs of America” for the
first part of the season, and
thenbegana“Disney” show.
The band performed ateight
conference football games
during the scason.

When the scason
drew to a close, the band
still remained in full swing
following football. Aside
from the marching band,
Hamilton assembled a bas-








































































